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Dear Members of the MWD Board:  Please read my opposition to any plan to move forward with Delta tunnel
planning costs and options you are considering.  I’m a resident of a large portion of the Delta in Solano County,
where the Suisun Marsh has lost most of its value to the fishing industry because of the destruction of smelt, critical
to the food chain.  But that’s only the beginning of the vast number of issues that cannot be resolved by building a
tunnel that doesn’t create a single drop of new water to the state.  Because of climate change, the flood threat in the
San Joaquin Delta could negatively impact our state’s economy and mortgage market.

Please do not ignore the needs and rights of those relying on drinking water by reducing the natural flow in the
Delta.

Sincerely,
Bob Panzer
1107 Estates Dr
Fairfield, CA  94533
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